
PUBLIC HEARING ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

WAUKESHA COUNTY 

HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES BOARD 
 

 
 

Invites Waukesha County residents and interested parties to comment on the quality of Health and 

Human Services programs, perceived unmet human service needs, and improvement suggestions to the 

current system of Health and Human Services in Waukesha County.  All input will be considered by 

Health and Human Services board members and staff as the 2020 Department of Health and Human 

Services budget is prepared for the County Executive. 

 

PUBLIC HEARING 

Wednesday 

April 3, 2019 

Waukesha County Health and Human Services 

Public Health Department, Door #2 

514 Riverview Ave., Waukesha 

7:00 p.m. 

 

Members of the public may address the HHS Board, limiting oral comments to 3 minutes or less.  Or the 

public may submit their written comments at the Public Hearing or by April 4 for the Board’s 

consideration prior to 2020 budget preparations. 

 

Mail/Email to 

Donna Ferguson, Public Hearing Coordinator 

Waukesha County Department of Health and Human Services 

514 Riverview Avenue 

Waukesha, WI 53188-3631 

dmferguson@waukeshacounty.gov 

 

Persons with hearing impairment who need the assistance of an interpreter are requested to make prior 

arrangements by calling the Human Service TDD at 262-548-7311 no later than March 20, 2019.  

Specialized transportation is available to eligible individuals by calling 262-548-7848 by March 20, 

2019.  Persons in need of a language interpreter should call Donna Ferguson, 262-548-7383, or email 

dmferguson@waukeshacounty.gov to make those arrangements by March 20, 2019. 

 

NOTE:  A quorum of the County Board and/or its Committees may be in attendance for the 

purpose of listening and gathering input, not for the purpose of conducting business or taking 

action. 
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